
Dear SAREK members, 

First, I would like to congratulate your 50th anniversary. 

Unfortunately, we cannot join your summer conference because of COVID-19. 

I hope that every country can eliminate the epidemic as soon as possible and we can get 

together in next ACRA and SAREK conferences. 

Finally, I wish that you will have a very successful conference and everyone is healthy. 

Thank you 

 


